
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM #2 
RFB #22-0034 

DIESEL FUEL ADDITIVE 
 

 
May 6, 2022 
 
The following is to ensure that vendors have complete information prior to submitting a proposal.  Here are some 
clarifications regarding the proposal for Diesel Fuel Additive for the Fleet Management. 
 
Questions and/or statements of clarification are in bold font, and answers to specific questions are italicized. 
 
 
1. Question: The requirements in the scope of work are related to diesel fuel evaluation and not gasoline. Base 

Cetane Rating & Treated Cetane Rating pertain to diesel fuels. Water Percentage, Bacteria can be evaluated in 
gasoline although it is difficult since gasoline can only be shipped as Hazardous Material. The best evaluation 
for gasoline is a visual test for water, bacteria, and stability. Would you prefer we submitted a bid while taking 
exception to the scope of work?  

 
Answer: Gasoline does not need additive or evaluation.  

 
 

 
 
Firms interested in submitting a bid must respond with complete information and deliver on or before  
1:45 pm CDT, May 24, 2022. Late bids will not be accepted and will not receive consideration for final award. 
 
“PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM ON THE BID RESPONSE PAGE.” 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Tammy Culley 
Purchasing Agent 
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